

THE CHOUGH Date: Friday 26th September 2025









Curious, Kind, and Connected - Weekly update

What a wonderful week it has been at Treloweth! Our after-school clubs have now started, and it's fantastic to see so many children engaged in these enrichment activities.

Thank you to everyone for embracing our new electronic sign-up process so positively- it has helped everything run smoothly and fairly.

IMPORTANT DATES:

2.10.2025 -Census Day

9.10.2025 -Individual photo day (Whole school)

Week beginning 27.10.2025 - Half term.

4.11.2025 - flu immunisations











Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.





THE CHOUGH



It's also been brilliant to see our Year 3 children now confidently walking to their classrooms on their own in the mornings. They have adapted so well to their new routine, and your support with this has been invaluable-thank you.

On a personal note, I have been overwhelmed by the number of children coming to my office this week to share their wonderful work. This enthusiasm is echoed in the calm, purposeful learning environments I've seen across the school. It's a real privilege to witness the pride and joy our children take in their learning.

As ever, if you have any questions or concerns, please do get in touch with one of the teamwe're always here to help.

Warm regards
Mrs French



THE CHOUGH



TALKING ASSEMBLY QUESTION:

If you could travel to another country, where would you go?

CLASS ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK ARE:

5w 100%!

HOUSE POINT RESULTS

	19/9	26/9		
Poldark	244	277		
Botallack	290	245		
Geevor	262	230		
Poldice	234	233		

THIS WEEK'S WINNING TEAM: POLDARK!

Rainbows and Sunbeams

This week in EYFS, we have been learning The Gingerbread Man. We have been exploring ginger and have been making play dough gingerbread people.







Year 1

In science, the children have been learning about plants. This week we took a closer look at the roots of a plant and learned about their functions.

Year 2

This week in Year 2, we have been thinking about how two digit numbers are made from tens and ones and had a go at creating different numbers using dienes.







Year 3

Year 3 have been creating similes and metaphors to describe characters. We've been using some powerful adjectives!

Year 4

Year 4 have been exploring the emotions and actions of the Winter's Child by creating a role on the wall poster.





Year 5

Year 5 have been enjoying this fabulous weather in PE this week. All the children were playing netball and learning to improve their skills.

Year 6

This week, we have been exploring the wonderful world of microorganisms. We learned that there are three main types of microbes - viruses, bacteria and fungi. Together, we designed an experiment to help us understand more about fungi. We are looking forward to seeing if our predictions are correct!











Join us for one of our Early Years Open Day Tours

Thursday 25th September – Tour begins at 2pm
Friday 17th October - Tour begins at 9am
Thursday 13th November - Tour begins at 3.30pm

This week we have appointed our Year 6 Librarians.
These children applied for this very responsible and popular job last week, and were successful. These Year 6 pupils will be helping keep the library tidy, helping younger children choose and read books, reporting the whole school about any events involving books, making book recommendations, ensuring our Millionaire Readers are celebrated with their photos up in the library and anything else that will enable the whole school to have access to enjoy the books in our library. They are keen to let everyone know we have an Open Library afternoon EVERY Monday straight after school for any children to come along with their parents from 3.30pm



